
Centre for Hebrew and Jewish Studies 
	

 

THE THIRD EDWARD ULLENDORFF  
MEMORIAL LECTURE 

 

           	
	
	
	

     Thursday 29 November 
 

               6pm at the Clarendon Institute 
                      Walton Street, Oxford 

 
 

     Professor Geoffrey Khan FBA  
       (University of Cambridge) 

 

    ‘The loss of the Tiberian pronunciation 
tradition of Biblical Hebrew in the Middle Ages 
and its recovery through modern scholarship’  

 
Geoffrey Khan is Regius Professor of Hebrew at the University of Cambridge. He obtained his 
BA and PhD degrees in Semitic Languages at the School of Oriental and African Studies, 
London. He worked as a post-doctoral researcher in the Taylor-Schechter Genizah Research 
Unit in Cambridge University Library. Thereafter he held teaching positions in the Faculty of 
Asian and Middle Eastern Studies (formerly Faculty of Oriental Studies) in Cambridge. 

	
 
 

Reception to follow 
 
 

        ALL ARE WELCOME 


